
-  . EDWIN A. WALKER 
62H~BUR FyrBR-CRERDS YD, 

DALLAS, TEXAS 25379 54205 

5304 Mt. Vernon Avenue 

e 
‘ 

February 15, 1979 

Chief of Police 
D.A. Byrd 
Dallas Folice Department 
City Yall 
Dallas, Texas 75201 

Dear Chief Byrd: 

Reference two enclosures: 

My mailpgram 9/12/78 to Frof. G. Robert Blakey, Select 

Committee on Assassinations. 

My letter to U.S. Attorney General 2/12/79. 

The withdrawal of the substitute bul'iek can only be 

in the best interest of the public. 

Your cooperation and assistance will be appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

» . , - : Lye UL VL bv: 
an ; Edwin A. Walker 

Enclosures


